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In the coming months you may notice changes to your repeat 

prescription, if suitable your repeat prescription will move to a serial 

prescription. This means you would no longer need to order your 

repeat prescription from the practice for the next year and your 

pharmacy will dispense from the serial prescription. 

 

We advise all patients to continue to attend their annual review 

appointments, blood monitoring and appointments as normal.  

 

We are hopeful this new incentive run by your local HSCP and GP 

practice, provide a more efficient service to all. 

 

Thank you once again for you continued support.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


